NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF ELECTRONICS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY
(NIELIT)

Ref no. 43(11)2012/NIELIT (704) Dated : November 09, 2012
NOTICE
FOR

CANDIDATES/INSTITUTES iro CCC AND BCC

All candidates/institutes are hereby informed, that, the activity pertaining to
the issue of CCC and BCC Certificates (Fresh/provisional/re-issuance) and
related processes have been decentralised with the approval of Managing
Director, NIELIT.

Hence, candidates / institutes are advised to contact their Regional Centre for
any query pertaining to the issue of CCC/BCC Certificates. This is implemented
w.e.f. October 2012.

The certificates of CCC from March 2012 Exam and the certificates of BCC from
August 2012 Exam would be issued to the successful candidates by the
respective Regional Centres.

I
(Dr. S. Birendra Singh)
Director (Technical), Hqrs




